
01/16/2025 
 
Hello Committee members, 
 
I am writing to voice my support for SB 2137. The “scientific” argument does not add up, 
especially since the Game and Fish doesn’t even follow their own recommended management 
practices. This begs the question: Are we fighting a disease? If so, how serious is it, really? Or 
is the NDG&F just trying to stop hunters from hunting over wildlife feed? The NDG&F has made 
their stance known about the ethics of hunting over feed and how they do not agree with it from 
an ethical standpoint, they will not admit it now because of the negative attention it drew to 
them, but they made it known in their testimony over a previous bill that was a major topic of 
discussion a decade or so ago. 
 
Please help protect sportsmens rights and vote yes on SB 2137. Thank you. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Ben Goodman 
Minot, ND 


